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   Higham and Rushden 

 

Group Etiquette 

 
More Enjoyment – No Aggravation!! 
 

The guidelines below will hopefully make for the smooth running of our groups 
for the benefit of ALL. 

….................................................. 
 
Groups are only open to paid up members of Higham & Rushden U3A, or as a 
“visitor” with a view to joining. 
 

Any member wishing to join a group should contact the Group Leader to see if 
there is a place available. No member should turn up at a group meeting 
without notice. 
 

When a member joins a group he or she is required to show a valid 
membership card to the Group Leader, so his or her membership number can 
be recorded in the group register. This is important for insurance purposes.  
 

Any member who is unable to attend a group meeting should let the Group 
Leader know. 
 

Any member who decides to leave a group should advise the Group Leader so 
that the place can be available to someone else. 
 

Some groups are full and with a waiting list, so if members have not made 
contact with the Group Leader for some time, their places in that group may 
be forfeited. 
 

All groups are self-financing and all group members must pay their share of the 
group expenses. 
 

Any member causing disruption in a group will be asked to leave that group 
and possibly the H&R U3A. 
 
 
 


